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Dear Editor, 

 

This letter will certify that I have revised the English language of the following manuscript:  
 
Molina P, et al. What is The Optimal Level of Vitamin D in non-Dialysis CKD Population? Re-
Evaluating Thresholds for Serum 25(OH)D Concentrations in Relation to Death, Kidney 
Progression and Hospitalization. 
 
I verify that the language of the manuscript has reached Grade A (priority publishing). 

 

Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Jacqueline Clarke 
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